

## Kentucky High School Athletic Association

2280 Executive Drive ° Lexington, KY 40505 ° www.khsaa.org ° (859)299-5472 (859)293-5999 (fax)

April 1, 2011

TO: Regional Investigation Committee

FR: Darren Bilberry, Assistant Commissioner

Chad Collins, General Counsel

RE: Regional Investigation Committee Training

We wanted to thank all of you who attended the recent Regional Investigation Committee training that took place on March 24, 2011. In an effort to ensure that we have a current roster for each region, you will find your region's roster along with the contact information for each member. Please review this information and let us know about any changes or corrections that are needed.

You will also find a copy of the current policy for the Regional Investigative Committee that was handed out at the recent training. Please review it so that you are aware of the current structure and procedures for the committee. As we look into the future, please expect additional training and meetings so that you and your committee can continue to assist the KHSAA in this ongoing effort.

In the event that there are any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.